Zoning Board of Appeals
0CT 22 203

Town of Ne;burgh

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing you in response to the letter we received from the Town of
Newburgh Zoning Board in regards to Adam and Sandra Shapiro’s variance
requests. Please utilize this letter in lieu of our attendance at the Hearing
scheduled for Thursday, October 24", We have been neighbors to the
Shapiro’s for the past 13 years or so and watched these newlyweds at the
time create a wonderful family. After all these years, we have come to view
each other as family and rely on one another as such. They are responsible
and caring individuals and we have missed them these past 3 %2 months. We
wanted to let the board know that we are in support of the Shapiro’s building
the addition to their home and keeping the pre-existing toy room for their
‘minor children. Adam and Sandra have always kept us apprised of what
their intensions were and have been and we are 100% in support of what the
plans state. We believe that not only will this addition bring much needed
space to their growing family, but also add value to their home and our
neighborhood as well.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
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Mr. and Mrs. Reynolds
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